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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Weekly Attendance for week ending Friday 14th June 2019 

 

Our weekly attendance last week was 94.2% our target is 96.5% 

Thank you Co-op 

 

We would like to say thank you to  Blue Christi the Manager from  Co-op in Carshalton 
Beeches. Blue kindly put us forward to win a bid and we won £250.00! 

The money has been used towards paint, flowers and planters in the playground.  



Word of the week 

 

Foundation stage and Year 1…. Ready 

Years 2-6……Preparation 

Dates for your Diary u are available on our website D           

 

JUNE 

 

Saturday 22nd…………………………PTFA School Summer Fair 

Monday 24th –Friday 28th …………..Scholastic Half Price book fair all week after school 

Tuesday 25th …   …………………… School Reports go home 

Thursday 27th…………………………School to finish at 2pm.Parent drop in to see children’s work in 
class from 2.30-6.30pm. 

 

JULY 

 

Monday 1st-5th………………………..Walk to School Week/Tweeddale’s Got Talent Auditions this 
week 

Wednesday 3rd …...………………….Sports Day at David Weir Centre  

                                                            9.15-12.00pm for Year 1, 2 & 3/Borough Sports 

Thursday 4th …..…………………….. Sports Day at David Weir Centre 

                                                              9.00-9.45am for Nursery & Reception Classes 
                                                             10.00-12.15pm for Years 4, 5 & 6 

 Tuesday 9th ……………………………Year 5 Ancient Greek Day/ Year 5 Assembly at 2.40pm 

 Friday 12th……………………………..Tweeddale’s Got Talent Final 

 Wednesday 17th……………………….Year 6 Production 2 pm & 6.30pm/Year 3 to Beddington Park 

 Tuesday 23rd …………………………..Last Day of Term 2.00pm finish. There will be no Late Club.  

 

 

We are hosting Tweeddale’s Got Talent 2019. All acts are welcome, but not the same act as 
last year. 

You can sing, dance, tell jokes, play an instrument, magic tricks and much more! 

 

There is a £1.00 entry fee and all money will go towards new playground equipment. 

 

 Class auditions will take place during the week of 1st July 2019 

 

 S emi Finals– will take place on the 8th or 9th July 

 

 Finals to take place on Friday 12th July 



POETRY CORNER 

Polar Bear Class 

 

In year four there is a classroom 

That is not filled with gloom 

There is always something fun to play 

Every single day 

The teachers are fabulous 

The children are marvellous 

There is always someone chatting and someone dancing 

Entertaining shows 

As the soft wind blows 

People smiling at you 

No one crying like boohoohoo 

Children reading books 

Putting coats on hooks 

Then people go home 

And leave the children alone. 

 

By Amy F 

Year 4 

Half Price Scholastic Book Fair 

 

Please come and buy some half price summer reading books at the book fair that takes 
place from Monday 24th-Friday 28th June 2019 after school in the hall. 

Congratulations! 

 

We would like to congratulate Taliah  in Year 4. After taking part in trials for 
Brighton & Hove Albion, she has being accepted and signs her contract next 
week. 

It is such an amazing achievement  and we are all very proud of her.  

 

Well done Taliah 



End of Year Discos  

 

It is that time are year again when we hold our annual end of year disco. 

 

Tickets should be bought in advance BEFORE the day of the discos so that we can arrange for  

the correct staffing levels. More importantly children CANNOT come to the disco without consent from their 
parent/carer. All disco’s will take place on  Thursday 18th July. 

 

 Reception & Year 1 from 2.30-3.10pm 

 Years 2 & 3 from  3.30-4.15pm 

 Years 4 & 5 from 4.30-5.30pm 

 Year 6 Leavers  from 6.00-7.00pm 

Work sharing evening 

 

 

On Thursday 27th June you are invited to come into school with your child to celebrate their work for 
this year. 

Teachers will be available to discuss your child’s progress and any points you wish to raise regarding 
their report that you will receive on Tuesday. 

 

You will be able to drop in to their classroom anytime between 2.30pm and 6.30pm 

 

Please be aware that there will be other parents around, should you wish to speak in private with your 
child’s class teacher, please arrange an appointment for a later date. 

 

Please note that school will be closing at 2pm on Thursday. If you would like to book your child into 
Late Club, please let Jane Barbury know. There will be a charge of £3.50 for using Late Club which 
will close at 4.20pm. 

 

We look forward to celebrating the children’s fabulous work with you. 


